
Hello Parents,

Yes, online camp registration for Phoenix Feather Camp 2020 is

now open!  We are confident that schools will end the school year the

same day they were scheduled because the closure directive was made at

the behest of governments agencies, the State of Utah, and not the Cache

County School District. As a result of this closure being imposed, the

District will receive a waiver to count these days, rather than a mandate

to make them up (extend the school year).

Although we are very confident that camp will begin and run as

planned, we do not have Professor Trelawney’s crystal ball :) So, what

our non-profit Board voted to do was to go ahead with the registration. In

the unlikely event that the 2020 camp dates are moved and a student

cannot consequently attend, or the camp is cancelled, then the balance

paid, minus $35, will be refunded per registrant. Although $35 is non-

refundable due to VISA merchant fees and camp insurance premiums, the

remaining paid balance will be refunded in 7-10 business days. We hope

this is fair. We strongly feel the panic will be long past by June, and we

will have an AMAZING camp!

Reed D. Olson
Phoenix Feather Camp


